




 
 
July 29, 2021 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Re: Reference Letter for IOS Consulting Group of Assessment 
 
I have prepared this letter of reference on behalf of Kerry Gullins of IOS Consulting Group. Our 
Association has used the services of IOS Consulting since 1996 to support our accounting 
software. Initially, BCSTA used AccPac Plus, which was a DOS product, then transitioned to 
Adagio when we made the switch to a Windows-based environment. Kerry Gullins aided with 
the transition and has supported us in our use of Adagio ever since. 
 
During the time I have worked with Kerry Gullins I have found him to be professional, 
respectful, highly responsive to requests for support, and proactive with regard to our user needs.  
 
Kerry has made numerous recommendations over the years that we have implemented and that 
have streamlined processes and improved the performance of our department, With the 
implementation of Adagio FX, sharing of financial information with each of our departments has 
been greatly improved. Kerry also helped us transition from a paper-based system to an 
electronic or paperless system. In addition to more efficient processes that reduced staff time 
required to complete them, we also reduced costs for paper, toner, postage, and physical cheques. 
 
Where an Adagio product is not in the best interests of Association, Kerry Gullins recommends 
that it not be purchased, which is to his disadvantage financially. In other words, Kerry Gullins 
keeps the needs of his clients as his priority. It is a matter of personal integrity and I have been 
able to count on Kerry’s honesty year after year. 
 
In summary, the services provided by Kerry Gullins of IOS Consulting Group Inc. are of the 
highest possible quality and his concern for client needs, including the need for timely support, is 
paramount.  
 
I hold the services of Kerry Gullins and IOS Consulting Group Inc. in high regard, have relied 
upon these services for many years, and have no reservations providing this letter of 
recommendation. 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
Jodi Olstead, CPA CGA 
Director, Finance & Human Resources 


